

TORONTO TRANSIT COMMISSION



ADAM GIAMBRONE CHAIR JOE MIHEVC VICE-CHAIR SANDRA BUSSIN GLENN DE BAEREMAEKER SUZAN HALL PETER MILCZYN ANTHONY PERRUZZA BILL SAUNDERCOOK MICHAEL THOMPSON GARY WEBSTER CHIEF GENERAL MANAGER VINCENT RODO GENERAL SECRETARY

May 22, 2008

Mayor David Miller City of Toronto Toronto City Hall 100 Queen Street West Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2

Dear Mayor Miller:

At its meeting on Wednesday, May 21, 2008, the Commission considered the attached report entitled, "Waterfront West Streetcars Extension CNE to Dufferin – EA Modification."

The Commission approved the Recommendations contained in the report, as listed below:

"It is recommended that the Commission:

- 1) Approve the Environmental Assessment (EA) Modification Report;
- 2) Forward this report to Toronto City Council for approval;
- 3) Upon approval by Toronto City Council, forward this report to the Ministry of the Environment for approval of the recommended modification to the original Waterfront West LRT EA."

The foregoing is forwarded to City of Toronto Council through the City Planning & Growth Management Committee for approval.

Sincerely,

Vincent Rodo

General Secretary

1-16

Attachment